
WCoMC Installation Dinner 2015 

A very special occasion for our  
Company Members and Guests 
Ceremony and black tie dinner at 
Vintners’ Hall 
68 Upper Thames Street, London   EC4V 3BG 

Tuesday October 13th   6:30pm to 11:00pm.   Tickets:  £105 inclusive of VAT 

 

Click here to book your place if you are a WCoMC member, 
otherwise email clerk@wcomc.org if not a member. 

“Masters pass through the Chair”: 

• The installation of our new Master is the highlight of our 
Livery Year 

• Each year, our new Master takes the Company forward 
and develops our continuing strategy 

• This year David Peregrine-Jones will be ‘taking the baton’ 
from Patrick Chapman 

 

Witness the handover from one Master to the next: WCoMC is a 
modern Livery Company and we follow the tradition of the Livery 
in formally disrobing the Master and passing the robes and chain 
to his or her successor and then installing the new Master.  In 
turn, he or she then installs the Wardens and Court. 

Each Master takes the lead in developing our Company and its 
position within the City Livery Movement, building our links with 
other Companies, for example the 100+ Group and the Financial 
Services Group – two groupings of modern companies. 

WCoMC has a growing vibrant membership.  The new Master also takes the lead in guiding the contributions 
of our members, through our committees and panels, to continue our strategic development in the work we 
do and the enjoyment our members gain from mutual fellowship. 

A key part of the Installation Dinner is therefore the address that the Master gives, indicating how he or she 
sees the year unfolding.  Traditionally, this speech follows the address given by the Guest of Honour, who 
this year is: 

• Sir Anthony Cleaver – a graduate of Trinity College Oxford and former CEO 
and Chairman of IBM UK, which is the connection with our new Master; Sir 
Anthony has also chaired the UK Atomic Energy Authority, the UK Nuclear 
Decommissioning Authority and the Medical Research Council.  Most recently 
he was Master of the Worshipful Company of Musicians. 

Do come and join WCoMC’s Freemen and Liverymen in celebrating ‘Masters 
passing through the Chair’ and the start of our new Livery Year. 

Members, please click here to book places for yourselves and your guests – or 
email clerk@wcomc.org.  
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